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GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

SUMMER 
HOLIDAYS! 

 
24th July—6th 

Sept 2017 
 

There is NO 
SCHOOL for pupils 
on the 4th & 5th 

September.  
 The school office 

will be open to  
assist new families 

arriving from  
Brunei. 

 

Week 1 
 

Monday 4th Sept 
08:30—4pm     
Office Open 
NO CHILDREN 
 
Tuesday 5th Sept 
08:30—4pm     
Office Open 
NO CHILDREN 
 
Wednesday 6th Sept 
All Children Back 
to School 
 
Thursday 7th Sept 
 
Friday 8th Sept 
12pm Family Picnic  

OUR SUPERSTARS! 

Our superstars this week are: Nayan, Ashim, Rose, Mingso, 

Rian, Darcey, Caitlin, Reuben, Charlie G, Samuel, Zoya,  

Ethan & Ella. 

Well done! 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

Farewell to Mrs Potts 

As you are all aware, Mrs Potts is leaving us today after working at 

Guston for 11 years! We would like to thank her for all her hard 

work and commitment to the children in our care. She will be missed 

enormously. 

Keep in touch Mrs P.  

Y6 Leavers 
Charlie, Jess, Darci, Aston, Roman, 

Mercy-Mae and Mingso -  
what a fabulous bunch you’ve been!  
We will miss you all but know that 

you are all ready to shine brightly in 
your new school.  

It has been a privilege to be your 
Headteacher over the years and I 

know your new Headteachers, whilst 
not being as lovely as me, will feel 

the same!  
Take care and keep in touch. Mrs Day xxx   

Facebook 

We would just like to  

notify you that there 

is an unofficial Facebook 

page run by a parent. It is 

called ‘Parents of Guston 

School’.  
 

This group page is open to 

Guston school parents and 

can be used to ask questions, 

find out information and get 

updates from the school. 

Please join the group if  

interested. 

HIGH5 

High5 are running a  

summer camp at Guston 

School. We have  

negotiated a 25%  

discount for the 1st week 

and 15% for any  

following weeks at  

Guston camp. Please feel 

free to take advantage of 

this amazing discount.  
 

If interested book online at 

high5kent.com. 

 
Telehone:07943433864 

Email:info@high5kent.com 

Family Picnic 

Please join us on 

the 8th September 

at 12 o’clock for a 

picnic on the field 

(with your children) 

to welcome all the 

new families to our 

school. There will 

be family activities  

after lunch. All  

welcome.  


